
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff and students of St John’s would like to say  

Happy Mothers’ Day to all our special Mums. 

You are invited to attend the 

Mothers’ Day Morning Tea 
to be held under the Mango Tree 

Friday 7 May, 2021 

8:00am - 10:30am 

(including Chapel) 
 

Please RSVP if you are able to join us by:  

Thursday 6 May 
to 

St John’s School Office 

Tele: 4132 6888 

Email: school@stjohnsbundaberg.qld.edu.au 
 

Act justly, 

Love mercy 

Walk humbly with your God 

Micah 6:8 

 
 
 


